
Nerang State High School Finance Office is going cashless by the end of January 2022. 

 

As technology continues to evolve and improve the way we all pay for goods and services and 

with the ongoing COVID pandemic and reducing the need for parents to be on site, we are 

introducing a cashless system for parents paying school fees, excursions and camps via the 

Finance Office. 

 

We have very effective cashless options for making payments which are available 24 hours a 

day online from any device.  These include: 

• Internet where you can set up a one off transfer of funds or a regular payment to be 

deposited into the school account using an identifiable reference/description 

• BPoint where you click on the link on the invoice to make a payment for that invoice 

• Centrepay deductions set up to automatically transfer the agreed amount to the 

school via any Centrelink payment you receive 

 

We hope you will embrace this improved efficiency in the way we work together. 

 

For any further information or assistance with moving towards the Finance Office being 

cashless, please contact the Accounts Receivable Officer, Sharon Payne on 5503 7804 or email 

spayn79@eq.edu.au from Monday 24 January. 
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